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Next Meeting is Tuesday, January 30th, 2pm in the President’s Conference Room 
 
 
COMMITTEE ON ONLINE LEARNING (COOL) 







role in four-year college and in career preparation. The most highly valued spending priorities of proposed finance 
measure related to preparing students for four-year college and career.”   
 
The next Board of Trustees meeting will be held on February 5th, at 6pm in the Toyon Room.  
 
DISTRICT BUDGET ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
Reported by Lisa Drake 
 
District Budget Advisory Committee met on Tuesday, January 23rd.   
 
The Governor’s Budget Summary for 2018-19 was reviewed.  There is a new Student-Focused Funding Formula 
being discussed.   In July 2017 the CCC Board of Governors adopted something called the Vision for Success.  
The existing CCC apportionment funding model doesn’t “appropriately reflect” the Vision for Success.  Therefore 
the Board is proposing a new funding model that “encourages access for underrepresented students, provides 
additional funding in recognition of the need to provide additional support for low-income students, and rewards 
colleges’ progress on improving student success metrics.” 
“Under the formula, no district would receive less funding than is currently allocated.”  The new funding formula 
has the following components:   

• Base Grant – this is based on enrollment.  Initial distribution is 50%. 
• Supplemental Grant 



Continued discussion regarding district equivalency. If equivalency is granted at one college, does this mean the 
equivalency is automatically granted district wide? Discussion regarding practices at each college. Tenure and 
FSA are district wide. Dorene Novoty will check with legal council and report back.  
 


